
 

Entries for .africa Pioneer programme are now open

Members of business, civil society, and other interested parties may now submit their entries for the ZA Central Registry
NPC .africa Pioneer programme. The programme is being held to promote awareness and visibility for the newly launched
geographic top-level domain to millions of consumers in Africa and the rest of the world.

Those who are successful in their application will gain the first privilege in selecting approved .africa domain names before
it becomes open to the general public in July. Applications will close on 15 May 2017 and should be forwarded to 

az.ten.yrtsiger@reenoipacirfatod .

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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